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Approval-by-mail of PPCR Funding: Jamaica : Proposal for Phase 1 Funding 

 

Patricia Bliss-Guest 

Program Manager 

CIF Administrative Unit 

  

I have reviewed Jamaica’s proposal and I am of the view that it satisfies the requirements for 

funding of PPCR Phase 1 activities. I therefore support the Sub-Committee approval of financing 

request to support the elaboration of Jamaica’s SPCR. 

  

Regards. 

  

Vilma McNish   

 

 


